
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:07:21 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 9:10 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Ian Seddon

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I don't think I have a full understanding for the need of rate increases in order to make a comment about the validity
of Enbridge application File # EB-2022-0200.  Therefore, may I ask some questions?
1.  What "Rate Zone" does my address fall into?
2.  What is the rationale for "harmonization?"
3.  Does the application relate to the known need (and costs) for increasing natural gas storage capacities in Dawn
Township and surrounding areas within Lambton County?
4.  Is there a connection between a need for rate increases and the threats from the State of Michigan to force a
shutdown of pipeline capacity from northwestern Ontario, through Michigan and back into Ontario in the Sarnia /
Lambton County area?  What transmission alternatives are there and what could be the associated costs?
5.  What are the economically strategic negatives associated with the Enbridge application?
6.  Is this application subject to a review through Ontario's Environmental Bill of Rights and related registry?  If not,
then why not?

I would appreciate your comments about my questions before I provide a formal comment on Enbridge's File #EB-
2022-0200.

Sincerely,
Ian Seddon, RPP (Ret.)

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No



-- Attachment --




